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Property Access Information for Wairakei Road West 
Residents (between Jennifer Street and Aorangi 
Road) 
Update: 31 July to December 2025 
This notice provides information about accessing your property for the period between 31 July and 
December 2025. We advise reading the 'Work in your area' notice first for a full view of traffic impacts in the 
area throughout this period. 

Accessing your property: 
• Two-way traffic on Wairakei Road will be reinstated on 31 July (end of day). 
• Once two-way traffic is reinstated, access to your property via Wairakei Road will return to normal, 

and you’ll be able to enter and exit from both directions. 
• Traffic management will remain in place on Aorangi Road (north) until October, and on Aorangi 

Road (south) until December – find more details on the ‘Work in your area’ notice. 
• Customer parking on Wairakei Road will be reinstated. 

 

Thank you for your patience during our work on Wairakei Road. 

 
If you would like to sign up to our e-text system to receive regular updates, please contact Isaac 
Construction on 027 323 0056 or MCRnorwestarc@isaac.co.nz or scan the QR code below. 

 
For more information, including the start work notice, please visit the CCC 
website ccc.govt.nz/norwestarc/ 
Thank you for your patience as we carry out this work. 
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